
Rice Day Fundraiser 

 
Our Lenten Journey begins next week with our Ash Wednesday Rice Day fundraiser 

supporting our whole school project - Project THREADS.  

Ash Wednesday is traditionally a day of fasting in the Catholic Church. We begin the Lenten 

period with a reminder that so many in our community survive on the barest of resources 

through the limiting of tuckshop food. 

 

On Ash Wednesday (5 March), the only products available from the Café and Tuckshop will 

be containers of plain rice and water. Basic breakfast foods will be available in the Café 

before school for those returning from sports training, but only rice and water will be sold at 

morning tea and lunch. 

 

This is also a reminder that during Lent, no meat products will be sold in the Café or 

Tuckshop on Fridays, and no sweet stalls will be conducted as fundraisers. 

 

 

Mrs Claire Easton (Dean of Mission) 

 


